Ministry of the Solicitor General ministére du Solliciteur général

Freedom of Information and Services d'acces a l'information et de la
Protection of Privacy Services Protection de la vie privée -
200 First Avenue West 200 First Avenue West 0 n ta r I o
North Bay ON P1B 3B9 North Bay ON P1B 3B9
Telephone (705) 494-3080 Téléphone (705) 494-3080
Toll Free 1-855-273-3080 Sans Frais 1-855-273-3080
Facsimile (705) 494-3081 Télécopieur (705) 494-3081
www.ontario.ca/mes4 www.ontario.ca/s199
JAN 7 1 2070

Heather Clemenceau

Dear Heather Clemenceau:

SUBJECT: REQUEST NUMBER SOLGEN-A-2019-05962

This letter is in regard to your request under the Freedom of Information and Protection of
Privacy Act for access to information on the number of people interviewed as a result of a
November 2019 occurrence.

Please be advised that access to the requested records cannot be granted, as the
information does not exist. Experienced staff familiar with the record holdings of the
Ministry conducted a records search at the Ontario Provincial Police. No responsive
records were located.

This access decision was made by the undersigned. You are entitled to appeal this
decision within 30 days to:

Information and Privacy Commissioner/Ontario (IPC)
2 Bloor Street East, Suite 1400

Toronto, ON M4W 1A8

(416) 326-3333

Should you decide to file an appeal, please provide the IPC with:

1) a copy of this decision letter;

2) a copy of your request; .

3) the reasons why you believe the requested records or additional records
exist;

4) the mandatory appeal fee of $25.00 in the form of a cheque or money
order made payable to the Minister of Finance.

You may wish to contact the Niagara Regional Police service directly to ascertain their
records holdings and their request procedure.
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